14.2.2.

August 3, 2022

City of Mississauga
300 City Centre Drive
Mississauga, ON

L5B 3C1

To whom it may concern,

I, Michael Cannataro, kindly request this petition to the Mississauga City Clerk to get a letter that
designates the next event as “Municipally Significant”.

Ten Ten Summer Jam in Mississauga will take place on Friday, August 26, 2022, from 8:30 pm to 2:00 am
and will be located at 1352 Lakeshore Rd. East, Mississauga, Ontario at the Small Arms Inspection Building.
This event will focus on supporting emerging Mississauga artists. This event will also serve as a platform
for raising awareness about the Mississauga hip-hop and music communities, as well as providing more
opportunities for these artists to grow.

Our team is working to make this event a memorable event for everyone. We want to be able to sell
alcoholin an appropriate manner and we are looking for this petition so we can obtain a license to be able
to follow protocol. We can assure you that we are going to be following the rules as per the Alcohol and
Gaming Commission of Ontario and Smart Serve. We understand the rules that the City of Mississauga
implements, and we will follow them in an organized and respectful manner.

We appreciate your time and consideration of our request and look forward to a favorable response in
the near future.

Sincerely,
iy’

Michael Cannataro
Ten Ten Entertainment

Mississauga, ON





